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October 29, 2001 
 
 
 
 

Jancine Tremblay 
LogicSouth, Inc. 
110 Dutchman Blvd 
Irmo, SC  29063 
 
 
Dear Jancine Tremblay: 
 
In accordance with the timeframe stated within Terms and Conditions of the contract, on May 17, 
1999. BellSouth Telecommunications, Inc. expressed its interest to LogicSouth, Inc. in commencing 
the renegotiations of the Interconnection Agreement between the two Parties.  The basis for the 
renegotiations has been the current BellSouth Standard Interconnection Agreement.  This 
Standard Agreement is utilized so that the new agreement might reflect the various changes 
established by court orders, along with recent developments in industry standards, subsequent to 
signing the original agreement. 
 
The renegotiations process did not progress during the negotiations window.  I contacted 
LogicSouth, Inc. on May 18, 2001, June 15, 2001, July 16, 2001, August 14, 2001, September 13, 
2001 via mail, and I also made several telephone attempts, none of which I received a response.  
 
Additionally, as of May 16, 2001, the term of the existing Agreement between the two Parties 
expired.  LogicSouth, Inc. has not stated its preference to retain the existing Agreement and has 
further declined to negotiate any modifications towards a new Agreement. Lastly, the extension of 
the arbitration window that BellSouth agreed to in good faith lapsed on October 28, 2001. 
  
Our records show that LogicSouth, Inc. never established a Q account.  Due to the inactivity, 
please be informed that the Interconnection Agreement between the Parties will be terminated as 
of December 29, 2001, 60 days from the issuance of this letter.     
 
Regards, 
 
 
Nicole Bracy 
Manager, Interconnection Services 
 
cc: Greg Follensbee, Sr. Director 
            Greg Ferrante 

 

 


